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Virtues To Live By - Hopeful 

Key Dates                                

for your diary 

 

Wednesday 

24th November 

Years 4 to 6 

Cinema trip 

Horrible 

Histories – 

The Romans 

 

Wednesday 1st 

December 

Thursday 2nd 

December     

5pm each night                  

Open Evenings 

Reception 

Class 2022  

  

Our ‘Virtues to Live By’ for 

the Autumn term are 

Respect and Courtesy, 

Thankfulness, Hope and 

Patience. We are currently 

focusing on the virtue of 

Hope. The virtue of hope 

responds to the aspiration 

to happiness which God 

has placed in the heart of 

everyone. 

November                    

is a time for 

remembering and 

praying for our 

loved ones who 

have gone before 

us and whose loss 

we feel. It is 

important for 

each of us to 

remember those 

who have gone 

before us in the 

hope of the 

resurrection 

promised by 

Jesus. 

November is the Month of the Holy Souls. 

They are not gone from us but gone before us. 



 

 

 

 

 

Notices 
 

 

Applications for Starting Primary School  in 2022 

 Applications for parents of pupils who will be starting primary school in 

September 2022 are now open.  

The deadline for submitting applications is Saturday 15th January.  

The link for applying for places online is: https://www.leeds.gov.uk/schools-

and-education/school-admissions/apply-for-a-primary-school 

If you are applying for a place at Corpus Christi Catholic Primary School, 

please do remember to hand in the Supplementary Information Form (SIF) to 

the school office in addition to completing the online application with Leeds. 

You can find the school SIF form on the school website 

https://www.corpusprimaryleeds.org/key-information/admissions 

Please pass this information onto any families or friends who you know 

might be interested. 

We will be holding group tours on 1st and 2nd December, places must be 

booked so please contact the school office. 

Love Lives On 

Those we love remain with us for love itself lives on, 

and cherished memories never fade because a loved one’s gone. 

Those we love can never be more than a thought apart, 

far as long as there is memory, they’ll live on in the heart. 

 

https://www.leeds.gov.uk/schools-and-education/school-admissions/apply-for-a-primary-school
https://www.leeds.gov.uk/schools-and-education/school-admissions/apply-for-a-primary-school
https://www.corpusprimaryleeds.org/key-information/admissions


 

 

Attendance 

 

 

 

 

 

This week’s attendance is 97% which is just our school 

target. Let’s aim higher for next week.  

Congratulations to Year 3 Miss 

Guy’s class and Year 5/6 Miss 

Oxley and Mr Doyle’s class 

who have achieved 100% 

attendance this week. 
 

Thank you to all the parents and carers who 

got their children in and on time. Your 

children will reap the rewards of excellent 

attendance. 

 

 

Our school 

target is 

97 %. 
 

Class 
This 

week 

Last 

week 
Class 

This 

week 

Last 

week 

Reception 1 98.2% 100% Year 3 100% 93.3% 

Reception 2 92.4% 95.3% Year 4 98.6% 97.5% 

Year 1 93.5% 96.5% Year 5 95.7% 95.7% 

Year 1/2 92.3% 96.2% Year 5/6 100% 100% 

Year 2/3 98.5% 100% Year 6 98.7% 96.7% 

This week’s whole school attendance  97% 



 

 

Our Wonderful 

‘Stars of the Week’ 

         

 

Class 
Star of the 

week Reason for award 

Reception 1 Ebube For being curious and exploring our school. 

Reception 2 Orighoye For always listening and trying his best. 

Year 1 
Milania For having a positive attitude to her learning. 

Molly For persevering and trying her best. 

Year 1/2 
Evie-Lou 

for making improvements in all areas of her learning and 

never giving up. 

Connor for trying hard to improve his maths skills. 

Year 2/3 
Evie-Lea 

For demonstrating a mature attitude in all areas of her 

learning. 

Stephanie For being a kind and caring friend. 

Year 3 
Zuzanna For trying her best in her writing. 

Jeremy For trying his best in his Maths lessons. 

Year 4 
Aylar For her wonderful reading this week. 

Isaac For his improved handwriting. 

Year 5 
Tommy For showing improved effort and concentration in writing.  

Thabilise For being an enthusiastic learner. 

Year 5/6 
Savannah  

For working hard in all lessons and having a fantastic 

attitude to learning.  

Shane  
For working hard in all lessons and creating a fantastic 

piece of history homework. 

Year 6 
Lola For working hard in all lessons. 

Daniel For having a positive attitude to learning. 

Congratulations to all our 

superstars this week! 



 

             

  

 

Class 
Skills Builder  

Awards 

Our focus for this half-term is 

 
This skill is about being able to plan effectively - 

both to achieve organisational goals and also to set 

their own personal development targets. Initially, 

this is about knowing when something is too 

difficult, and having a sense of what doing well 

looks like for each individual. 

 

The focus is then about working with care and 

attention, taking pride in success and having a 

positive approach to new challenges. Building on 

this, individuals set goals for themselves, informed 

by an understanding of what is needed, and then 

need to be able to order and prioritise tasks, secure 

resources and involve others effectively. 

Reception 1 Violet 

Reception 2 Khadija 

Year 1 Chidiebube 

Year 1/2 Bella 

Year 2/3 Jenson 

Year 3 Tessa   

Year 4 Luke 

Year 5 Fatou 

Year 5/6 Ethan 

Year 6 John 

Research shows that building 

essential skills supports: 

This year we will be awarding a Skills Builder                

Award to one child in each class each week 

Well done 

everyone- 

keep aiming 

high! 



 

Years 1, 1/2, 2/3 and 3 were treated to a visit to the Odeon Cinema, 

Huddersfield to watch the film 'Trolls World Tour'.  The message was that 

everyone is different but can live in harmony, side by side.  Everyone 

thoroughly enjoyed themselves and the pupils were well behaved and a 

credit to their families and to the school.  Well done! 

Anti-Bullying Week 

As part of Anti-bullying 

week, children in Year 3 

wore odd socks on 

Monday to show that 

everyone is unique in 

God's eyes. 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Congratulations to Rhys Toure who has achieved his black 

belt after four years of martial arts training and a four hour 

black belt and leadership test. 

 What an amazing achievement. Well done Rhys! 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

“Heart Speaks Unto Heart” Fundraising 

St John Henry Newman chose “Heart speaks unto Heart” as the motto 

on his coat of arms when he became a Cardinal in 1879. These words 

call us to hear God speaking to our hearts and to listen for our mission 

from God. 

In our Shoe Box Appeal 2021 our parents, carers and pupils have 

responded to these words with their generosity in sending shoeboxes 

full of gifts to children and young people in need. These boxes bring so 

much joy and will help to others feel loved at this special time. This 

photo shows some of our wonderful pupils with some of the fifty 

shoeboxes we collected in school to send to the Roma community in 

Hungary which is the most vulnerable group in the country.  

Our final thanks for this project go to Mrs Collins who masterminds it 

all!  



 

 

 

Recently, Year 5 and 6 took part in a mixed football 

tournament at Temple Learning Academy. It was fantastic 

for the children to be out competing with other schools 

again. Well done everyone! 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Classroom 

Kitchen- 

The amazing 

recipes just keep 

on coming. 

 Year 6 had a 

fantastic 

afternoon 

preparing and 

making their own 

bean burgers.  

They discussed 

how this is a 

nutritious and 

cheap family 

meal.  



 
 

 

Congratulations to our winners 

1st – Jeremy 

2nd – Sophia 

3rd - Joanne 

They have each won a Pudsey prize, a game plus a selection of 

chocolate treats. 

 

 

 



 

 

Have a lovely weekend 

God Bless 

From Mrs Walsh and the team at Corpus Christi Catholic 

Primary School 

 

 

 


